
         

Dear Parents/Carers       12th January 2018 
 

This week have continued to explore the Seven New Wonders of the World. We 

discovered amazing facts, dates and reasons for the remarkable landmarks.  We have 

started to further our geographical knowledge of the world and have successfully located 

continents and oceans; and explored England and labelled the capital cities. 
 

In maths we have worked hard on our multiplication and are beginning to gain further 

understanding of division and its links to fractions. 
 

Letter from the Queen 

Miss Gulliford’s class wrote a persuasive letter to the Queen, last term, suggesting that 

she take a day off to enjoy her 70th Anniversary with Prince Phillip.  We were really 

surprised to receive a letter from the Queen’s Lady-in-Waiting thanking us for our 

letters and artwork; as well as a postcard from Buckingham Palace.  A reporter from the 

Gazette came to interview the children today and to take photos of us and our letters.  

(See our website under ‘News’ for a copy of the Queen’s letter). 
 

Homework Task and How to Help at Home Sheets 

The children will be bringing home a new Homework Task and How to Help at Home Task 

Sheets for this term.  Your help in supporting the children’s learning at home is greatly 

appreciated. 
 

Year 4 Tennis Festival – Wednesday, 17th January 

We will be taking all Year 4 children to the Tarka Tennis Centre on Wednesday next week 

to take part in a tennis festival.  The children will need to come to school in their PE kit 

and wearing trainers on Wednesday morning.  We should be back in school by lunch time. 
 

Heatree Activity Centre Residential – 23rd to 25th April 2018 

We have places available for this residential, if you are interested in taking this place 

please contact the school office for details.  You might like to look at Heatree’s website 

to see where they will be going and what they might be doing 

www.heatreeactivitycentre.co.uk. 
 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week One”.  
 

Diary Dates 

Have you visited our website lately for the school calendars 2017/18 news of school 

events www.ovschool.co.uk. 

Fri, 9th February – Last day 

Mon, 12th to Fri, 16th Feb – Half Term. 

Thur, 29th March – Last day 

Fri, 30th March to Fri, 13th April – Easter holidays. 
 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Miss Gulliford       Mrs Grimwood    Mr Luttman    Mr Huggins 

http://www.heatreeactivitycentre.co.uk/
http://www.ovschool.co.uk/

